FIELD MUSEUM OF NATURAL HISTORY

Paul S. Martin

December 14, 1966

Mr. and Mrs. Don Crabtree Route 1 Kimberly, Idaho 83341

Dear Don and Evelyn:

I received your very nice Christmas card and note, and I am so happy to hear that Dr. Bordes is coming to visit you. How very exciting! I wish I could be there and overhear your arguments.

Enclosed is a copy of Field Museum Bulletin containing pictures that might interest you. If you have not already received a copy of this, may I ask you to regard this as my Christmas Greetings.

As ever, your grateful friend,

Paul

PSM:a Enclosure

Bet unles (un leedtful

+ leases

Tuish you were coming!

This summer!